
* Results based on random sample of 1,000 respondents, contacted on landline and wireless phones. We can say with 95 percent certainty that	
  	the results are within ± 3.1 percentage points of what they would have been if the entire adult population of Manitoba had been interviewed.

We asked Manitobans:
The Manitoba government plans to replace Manitoba Hydro’s Power Smart program  
with a new agency responsible for energy efficiency programs. The government says 
Manitoba Hydro’s role selling power should be separate from the role of conserving it. 
Others say Manitoba Hydro should continue to manage Power Smart because it has  
been doing a good job for 25 years and the program is already well-known. What do  
you think? Should the government…

WHAT WE  
 LEARNED

ALLOW MANITOBA  
HYDRO TO CONTINUE  
RUNNING THE POWER  
SMART PROGRAM AS-IS

78%

12%  
CREATE A NEW ENERGY 
EFFICIENCY AGENCY

10% UNSURE
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